U.S. Nationals 2014

Rochester, New York

Kyle Weidner ~

Indianapolis Bonsai Club Well
Represented at U. S. Nationals
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Members of the Indianapolis Bonsai
Club made their way to Rochester,

New York recently to attend/exhibit
at the 2014 U. S. Nationals.
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Hank Martin

Be sure to visit our new and improved
website: www.indybonsai.org.

Pictures are available on the photos
page.



